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26th November 2024 

 

Dear Parents / Guardians 

Osmington Bay – March 2025 

Please find attached some forms and information regarding our 

school journey to Osmington Bay in March 2025. 

 Clothing List (blue) 

 Mobile Phone Policy (white) 

 Medical Form – please complete ALL questions (back and 

front) (yellow form) 

 Return to School Consent (green form)  

Please complete and return the Medical Form and Return to School 

Consent reply slip by Monday 16th December. 

POCKET MONEY   It has been agreed that there will be a 

maximum of £10.00 pocket money for the children to bring to 

Osmington which will be their responsibility at all times and we 

cannot be accountable for any losses. 

Make sure you are signed up to Parenthub to enable us to keep you 

informed of any arrival / late return information. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs D Mullen 

Year 6 Journey Co-ordinator 

EVC Co-ordinator 

http://www.heathfieldschoolspartnership.org/

